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This month we went on our summer 'outing'.   We stayed close to home with a visit to the 
Bowes Museum, mainly to see the Vivienne Westwood exhibition.  For those that don't know 
her name she was a British rather avant garde coutourier.  We noticed that she put her 
emblem on the majority of her garments, not exactly discreetly, more as a decorative item 
rather than the modern trend of the manufacturer’s name.  Most of the garments on display 
were from the 1980's so we could recognise the style, but none of us had actually worn any 
of them. 
 
We were fortunate in that one of our members is a museum guide so we benefitted from her 
knowledge of various exhibits within the museum.  Particularly fascinating was a Japanese 
sedan chair.  Do look out for it if you visit the museum. 
 
Our next meeting will be on Monday 2nd October.  Do get in touch with me if you would like 
to join us. 
  

Glen Howard 
01833 631639 


